ENGLISH VERSION:
Call for veterinarians! Take a part in a meeting with Swedish employers!
Are you a 4th or 5th  year veterinary student or have you just graduated? Or maybe you already have few years of professional experience, but you’ re thinking about gaining international experience? EURES is here to help with a wide range of FREE services!
Going to work abroad is a good opportunity to expand your horizons and earn money and get away from everyday life a bit.
Let us remember, however, that it is also a big challenge that requires proper preparation from us!
Therefore, together with EURES Sweden, we have prepared a meeting with two Swedish employers interested in employing veterinarians from Poland!
During the meeting you will:
· learn about living and working conditions in Sweden
· find out more about job opportunities offered by Evidensia Djursjukvård AB
· find out more about job opportunities offered by Distriktsveterinärerna
· [bookmark: _GoBack]have a chance to meet the employers in person and ask questions!
When?
· May 14th , from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. for the Scandinavian speaking participants.
· May 15th , from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. for the English speaking participants.
· Both meetings will take place at the headquarters of the Voivodship Labor Office in Warsaw at Chłodna 52 and online.
· Applications with name, surname and e-mail address should be sent by April 26  to the following address: m.tredota@wup.mazowsze.pl (phone: 22 532 22 36).
Job offers:
· 👉 https://bitly.ws/3azoi
· 👉 https://bitly.ws/3azoz

